JOHN GRAY RECYCLERS prepare and plant Reef Balls in the
Cayman Islands’' Department of Environment's Mangrove Reef
Ball Project to help preserve the Cayman Islands’ mangroves -




(When you click the picture above left, you will also find Melissa Smith, our President, with her
Recyclers from the Cayman Academy who volunteered with the John Gray Recyclers to help with the
Cayman Islands’ Department of Environment's Mangrove Reef ball Project)



